Volunteer Appreciation Day
Ice Cream Social

On “Sundae,” June 22", Parish of the Holy Cross extended its gratitude towards
the numerous volunteers that give their time and talent to our various ministries.

It was a “sweet” time! We are a blessed community! Thank you to all our volunteers!

“Sundae”
June 22nd
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Check out our website with a list of ministries in which you can get involved!



